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HKO Sidelights

Observatory Staff Commended
by the Public

Observatory staff who received words of thanks and
commendation from the public or organisations from
January to March 2018:

Mr Woo Wang-chun
(Scientific Officer)

Mr Yung Chung-hoi
(Experimental Officer)

Ms Yu Mei-fung
(Chief Scientific Assistant)

Ms Mak Man-yi
(Senior; Scientific Assistant)

Mr, Chee Shiu-chung, Ms Lam Mei-sim
(Scientific Assistants)

Chief Experimental Officer Mr Li Kin-wai, and Senior Experimental
Officer Mr Wong Kwun-wa started their pre-retirement leave on 4
April and 9 April, respectively. We wish them a joyful retirement.




